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House Budget Hearing: Federal Sequestration Will Cost DCNR $1 Million In Grants

Department of Conservation and Natural Resources Secretary Richard Allan told the House
Appropriations Committee Tuesday federal budget sequestration will cost the agency about $1 million in
federal grants it normally passes through to local governments and other applicants in the state.

Secretary Allan answered questions before the Committee for about an hour.

Click Here to watch a video of the hearing

Rep. Bill Adolph (R-Delaware), Majority Chair of the House Appropriations Committee,
started the hearing by thanking Secretary Allan for working with the Committee last year to restore
funding for the Keystone Recreation, Parks and Conservation Fund.

Rep. Adolph also expressed concern generally for county conservation district funding.
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